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green-coffee buyer

The Open Door program was developed in 2017 to allow our customers to visit our Central American office 
and cupping lab in San José, Costa Rica. Most Fridays from March through May, guests have the opportunity to 
walk into our office and join our Costa Rica–based green-coffee buyer, Luis (“Lucho”) Arocha, to cup coffees 
and hear about the development work with which we have been involved in Costa Rica. Our producing partners 
regularly join us for these cuppings, offering unique opportunities for calibration and real-time feedback.

Visitors to our Costa Rica office are able to return home with a better understanding of coffee farming and 
processing in Costa Rica, as well as to make purchase decisions based on cuppings on-site, and, by request, 
to potentially arrange visits to various of our producing partners at farms and micromills. 

Cupping experience and intention to source coffee are required to attend Open Door dates.

Friday, March 16th

Friday, March 30th

Friday, April 13th

Friday, April 27th

Friday, May 11th

Please note that we are typically unable to make schedule modifications to the Open Door dates, so 
plan your travel accordingly.

O P E N  D O O R  2 0 1 8  D A T E S

C A F E  I M P O R T S  O P E N  D O O R  T E A M

For more information and/or to RSVP
e-mail your sales representative or omar@cafeimports.com

Cafe Imports Costa Rica
Carretera Veija a Tres Rios del Centro Commercial Plaza 
100M Norte, 50M Oeste Primera casa a la mano izquierda con porton blanco #N
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Connect with Cafe Imports to RSVP for Open Door 2018

mailto:omar%40cafeimports.com?subject=Open%20Door%21

